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Dates for your Diary 

17/06 Y2 Swimming 

23/06 Get Active Day 

24/06 Y2 Swimming 

29/06 Noremarsh teachers to visit Yr2 

30/06 Y2 Induction at Noremarsh 

01/07 Y2 Swimming 

01/07 School Fete 

5-12/07 Book Fair in School 

06/07 Reception to Cotswold Wildlife Park 

06/07 Y2 Fun Sports at Noremarsh 

08/07 Y2 Swimming 

13/07 Y2 to Clevedon 

13/07 Y1 to Cotswold Farm Park 

15/07 Y2 Swimming 

18/07 School Disco 

20/07 Y2 Leavers Afternoon 

22/07 Term 6 ends, 1pm finish 

 

School Trips 

All the information about the school trips has been sent out. Copies of the 
letters are available on the school website under Letters 

 

Our School Value for this term is: 

We are proud of our achievements and 
those of others 

Term 5 Reading Challenge Winners 
Congratulations to: Bethany (R), Fintan (R), Atti (Y1), Cass (Y1), 
Ruby (Y2) and Alexa (Y2). The winners visited Moonraker Books 
on the High Street with Mrs Pass and chose a book to take 
home. 

Children who read at least 5 times at home receive a raffle 
ticket which is added to the termly draw.. 

Keep reading! 

Year 2 Transition to Noremarsh 

Please familiarise yourself with all the arrangements for your child’s induction. All the 
information can be found on our website under Parents, Year 2 transitions. 

This is Aria-Rose. This week Aria had her beautiful long locks cut 

into a lovely bob. Aria is raising money for The Little Princess 

Trust. Her class have been raising money too.  

We are proud! 

The academic year has flown by and we have now entered the last 
term. As always, we have lots planned. 

‘Get  Act ive ’  Day  

On Thursday 23rd June we have organised a ‘Get Active’ day at 
school where all the children will take part in sports & fitness 
activities. Each class will take part in a 30 to 40 minute session. 

We are keeping our fingers crossed for good weather so that this 
can take place outside. Children will need to come to school in their 
PE kits (these will be sent home on Wednesday) or appropriate 
sports kits if preferred, a sunhat, a named water bottle and sun 
cream. 



End of Year Reports 
On the week commencing Monday 
18th July our reception and year 1 
children will be spending a morning 
with their new teacher. Following 
their visit you will receive : 

• Confirmation of which class 
they will be in next year 

• Their School Report 

• Assessment Data 

• Annual Attendance Report 

Year 2 parents will also receive the 
above but Noremarsh will notify you 
of what class they will be in in 
September. 
 

Saying Goodbye to Year 2 
It is nearly time for us to 
say good bye to our Year 
2 children as they start 
the next phase of their 

journey. 

 

On Wednesday 20th July 
(weather permitting) we 
would like to invite our 

Year 2 parents into school 
for a special celebration. 
More details to follow. 

We will shortly be forwarding 

information regarding the 

migration of your School Grid 

account. If your child is currently 

in reception or year 1 you will not need to do anything at 

all. If you are in year 2 please do not try to set up your own 

account or change the school. Noremarsh and ourselves will 

do this for you and siblings will automatically link. In 

theory, the only thing you will need to do is add a payment 

method as your child will no longer be entitled to a free 

school meal (UIFSM) unless they qualify for pupil premium 

funding.  Noremarsh accounts will be set up towards the 

end of the summer holidays so please keep at eye out for 

an email. If 

you are still 

not sure 

please contact 

the either 

school office.  

Enjoying the sunshine? 
We are hoping that the warm, sunny weather 
continues so please ensure that your child has 
a hat and water bottle with them every day. 

We’d also advise that you apply sun 
cream before school. 

 

PARKING  

We have noticed an increase in the 
number of cars parked on the double 
yellow lines outside school. 

Please help us keep your children safe by 
parking responsibly. 

 
 

Win Swindon Town season tickets  

£5 a player 

Volunteers Needed! 

RAFFLE TICKETS FOR SALE 

Information regarding the wonderful work our PTA do can be 

found on our website. PTA (woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk)  

https://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/pta


 

The Travelling Books Book Fair is visiting 
our school. We want our children to 
develop a love of reading and books. 

There will be lots of lovely books for you 
and your child to browse through and 
this year we are offering a buy 2 and get 
the third book free.  

We will receive commission on the books 
purchased and this will be used to buy 
books for the school library and the 
classroom reading corners. We will be taking the children to look at the books 
during school time and then you will have the opportunity to visit the Fair after 
school with them.  

Cash and card payments 
are accepted.  

 
 
We will be needing volunteers who 
would be willing to come and help at the 
Book Fair. Please contact the school 
office if you can help and the times you 
would be free. This doesn’t have to be 
for the whole session if you can only 
spare an hour! Thank you. 

Wednesday 6th July  
2.30pm – 4.00pm 

 

Thursday 7th July 
2.00pm – 4.00pm 

 

Monday 11th July 
2.30pm – 4.00pm 


